
 

 

April 19, 2024 

 

 

Ralph Trecartin, President 

Pacific Union College 

 

Dear Dr. Trecartin,  

 

We are writing to inform you that the Adventist Accrediting Association (AAA) met on April 3,  

2024, and took the following action(s) concerning your institution. 

 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Hudson Kibuuka, DEd 

Associate Director of Education 

Executive Secretary, AAA 

 

 

Copy:  Sandra Roberts 

Milbert Mariano 

Arne Nielsen  

Julian Melgosa 

Pacific Union College 

(PUC)  

AAA24:049 

Abstention: Julian Melgosa, 

Arne Nielsen 

Voted to accept the Regular Visit Report to PUC on November 

14-16, 2023, and that PUC be granted a five-year continued 

accreditation through December 31, 2028, with an interim visit 

halfway through the term of accreditation. At the time of the 

interim visit, the team will expect that the institution has 

fulfilled or made substantial progress in fulfilling all the major 

and other recommendations. 


